THE
IT‘EIIHEESABAT Turkmenistan and Germany discussed cooperation in the field of
football

Representatives of the Football Federation of Turkmenistan (FFT) and the German Football
Association (DFB) held an online meeting on January 10. The parties discussed opportunities
for developing cooperation in the field of youth football and coaching education. This was
reported by the MIC portal.

The interlocutors paid special attention to the prospects of introducing the advanced
experience of German football in Turkmenistan. Following the meeting, the parties agreed
to continue discussing issues of bilateral cooperation.

It should be noted that the development of youth football and the improvement of the
coaching education system are among the priority areas of FFT’s work.

Bce npaBa 3amuineHsl
save pdf date >>> 14.01.2025



